The Animal Rescue Foundation rescues unwanted pets from local animal shelters and finds fosters homes for them until a suitable adoptive family can be found. The Animal Angels volunteer group produces this newsletter to keep you informed on issues related to the animals we are dedicated to saving. This month's newsletter is dedicated to air travel with animals.

Is Your Pet Up for the Flight?

Before you make any travel arrangements check with your vet.  Animals that are very young or old, pregnant, ill, or injured should generally not travel.  Sometimes the best decision is not to fly with pets. An unhappy pet can make a trip miserable for everyone. 

Most vets agree that your pet should not be tranquilized during the flight. It creates an unnecessary risk of suffocation!

News Flash:  A brand new airline is in the works just for pet lovers! Companion Air is a new airline that allows your pet to fly in the comfort of the cabin with you! They expect to serve most major US cities by the end of 2003, stay tuned!
